

Sent to BID Businesses on 9th November 2020

## **Coronavirus - Wandsworth business briefing including news on Support Grants**

Please see the latest correspondence from Wandsworth Council including news on the:

- Local Restrictions Support Grants
- Job Retention Scheme Extension
- Self-employment Income Support Scheme
- London Business Hub COVID-19 Recovery Grants for SMEs

Click the link below to view the newsletter in full:

https://wandsworthmailings.org.uk/XWH-748F7-9094B1824B8FDFBCWYW2XID04742C2FFC99287/cr.aspx

To apply for eligibility, please click on the relevant links within each topic.

-ends-

If you are a Clapham Junction BID business and you have missed any of these communications, or for more information – please contact Roz Lloyd-Williams, The Executive BID Director, The Junction BID Tel: 07522 812299 email: <a href="mailto:roz.lloyd-williams@thejunctionbid.co.uk">roz.lloyd-williams@thejunctionbid.co.uk</a>